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Bellnix Co., Ltd.  

5-7-8 Negishi, Minami-ku 

Saitama-city, Saitama 

336-0024, Japan 

 

October 26, 2022 

 

To: Digi-Key 

 

End of Life Notice for BST Series Products 

 

 

We thank you very much for choosing Bellnix. This letter is to inform you that we are planning to execute End of Life 

process for BST series. We would appreciate if you could confirm the lifetime quantity required and place an order by 

the following deadline for the continuous production and maintenance of your products.   

 

We kindly ask for your understanding on this matter. 

 

1. Products to Be Obsolete 

BST04-0.7S06PCM, BST04-0.7S10PCM, BST04-0.7S16PCM 

BST12-0.7S06PCM, BST12-0.7S10PCM, BST12-0.7S16PCM 

 

2. Recommended Alternative Products  

Please refer to the list attached. 

 

3. Reason to Discontinue Those Products 

Due to End of Life on the materials used inside, the manufacturing of those products cannot be continued. 

 

4. Key Dates 

Last time order due: June 27, 2023 

Last shipment date: Sometime in July, 2024. 

 

5. Inquiry 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

TEL：+81-48-864-7733  E-mail：info@bellnix.co.jp 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Kan Takee 

Manager of Sales Dept. 

Bellnix Co., Ltd. 
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